
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

Please be informed that, due to scheduled infrastructure works, the Lecco–Colico–Tirano railway line will 

be suspended from 15 June to 14 September 2025. 

To ensure the continuity of mobility across the area during this period, Navigazione Lago di Como has 

arranged for an enhanced boat service on the Lecco–Bellagio line. 

Enhanced Lecco–Bellagio Connections 

The updated boat timetables can be downloaded at the following link: (Download PDF) 

Further Information 

For more details on the railway disruption and related support measures, please refer to the official 

information page of Regione Lombardia: 

https://www.tplcomoleccovarese.it/atpcolc/zf/index.php/servizi-aggiuntivi/index/index/idtesto/153 
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https://www.navigazionelaghi.it/wp-content/uploads/2025/06/Orari_Web-EST_3-4.pdf
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